LibraryWise: News and Notes from the Greenwood Reading Center

     Can you believe the end of August is upon us? It seems hard to believe that it’s Labor Day weekend already. Don’t forget that there’s no mail on Monday and no Reading Center hours, either. It’s a depressing thought, I agree! We hope you can enjoy your long weekend and festivities, either way. May your burger and the weather be perfect.
[bookmark: _GoBack]     Of course, the advent of Labor Day means that the advent of the school busses rolling out is close behind. That means slowing down for school zones again, watching out for the flashing lights on the roads and for youngsters crossing the streets. Don’t forget to give yourself extra time for your commute! 
     For those of you whose students are in need of internet for homework and other school assignments, please don’t forget that we have free internet and Wi-Fi available here, even when we aren’t open! Thanks to a generous grant, anyone is welcome to stop by for the Wi-Fi password for their internet-enabled, electronic devices. This becomes especially important when home internet services lag and that all-important assignment is due tomorrow! (Parents of teens, you know that pain.) By having the password ahead of time, that lag won’t be an issue, since all one has to do is be within range of our Wi-Fi in order to access it. We also have two, public-use computers for anyone who needs them anytime we’re open. If you have only one family computer and two kids needing to use it, Monday nights also feature our Homework Helpdesk!
     FAQs: Our hours are Monday 2:00-7:00pm, Tuesday and Friday 9:00am to 2:00pm, Wednesday 11:00am to 4:00pm. Homework Helpdesk is on Mondays. We have free internet use via Wi-Fi or public-use computers, fax capabilities and can make copies for a small charge. Yes, you can find us on Facebook! Contact us at (607) 225-4553 or greenwoodreadingcenter@gmail.com. Visit us on the web at: greenwood.stls.org

